
Photos 

This Sunday bring a paint brush down to the club and help
renovate. 
If you’re interested, flick Gemma a text on 022 450 4252 for
more info 

As many of you will already know, there’s
been a lot of work going on at the club
recently. A main goal for us has been to
make the facilities more welcoming and
part of that is modernising them. 

We have had a big team help out so far.
Thank you to everyone who has
volunteered! 

This weekend we are focusing on painting
the reception area. 

House keeping 

Upcoming News
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Ground Courses

Thank you for the photo submissions! 
If you have any, send them to instructors@nelsonaeroclub.co.nz for the chance to be featured on our
social media. 

We’ve had a great turn out for our PPL ground
courses! 
8 people enrolled in PPL Flight Radio which is now
in its second week. Next exam is Air Tech followed
by Meteorology.
Flick an email to instructors@nelsonaeroclub.co.nz
to register interest for the next ones. It’s cheaper
than buying resources and self studying. Plus you’ll
be able to ask as many questions as you like!
Classes typically run every week on Monday nights
6-7.30pm. However, since Air Tech is the biggest
PPL exam, we are thinking of classes twice a week
for this one. 

Working Bee 

First Solo
Congratulations Jesse for your first solo
last week! 


